
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
FRIDAY, APRIL 9, 2021 

10:00AM 
 
The City of Coleman will hold a public hearing on Friday, April 9, 2021 at 10:00am at the Coleman City 
Hall, Council Chambers located at 200 W. Liveoak, Coleman, Texas. 
 
City staff will be asking for input as we consider applying for up to $500,000.00 through the Texas 
Emergency Mortgage Assistance Program (TEMAP).  
 
It is requested that you make your views known, either in person or by writing the City of Coleman, P.O. 
Box 592, Coleman, Texas 76834. 
 
Kim Little 
Director of Economic Development 
City of Coleman 

 
  

 


